
Editorial 1

This COSMO Newsletter contains the proceedings of a few of the many presentations given
at the last COSMO General Meeting which took place from 6 to 10 September 2010 in
Moscow, Russia. - For the presentations themselves, please refer to the COSMO web-site at
http://www.cosmo-model.org/content/consortium/generalMeetings.priv/default.htm.

One important achievement of the General Meeting in Moscow has been the approval of the
COSMO Science Plan 2010-2014. This important document for the future development of
the COSMO model can be downloaded from the COSMO web-site at http://www.cosmo-
model.org/content/consortium/reports/default.htm.

Last but not least, the last General Meeting has also seen the creation of a new Working
Group Predictability and Ensemble Methods (WG 7), which is chaired by Chiara Marsigli
from ARPA-SIMC.

For the next General Meeting, COSMO will gather in beautiful Rome from 5 to 9 September
2011.

Marco Arpagaus
COSMO Scientific Project Manager

Figure 1: Participants of the 12th COSMO General Meeting in Moscow
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